FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please can you disclose the following information:

1.
In the last 3 years, [Between April 6- April 5 2021-2024] - How many people were living in temporary accommodation such as hotels, bed and breakfasts, tents or on the street? (Broken down by years 2021/22, 2022/23, 2023/24) 

	Apr 2021 to Mar 2022 
	277

	Apr 2022 to Mar 2023 
	253

	Apr 2023 to Mar 2024 
	682


1a) 
Could these figures be broken down separately for each type of temporary accommodation? (Hotels, bed and breakfasts, tents, on the street, other)
We do not provide temporary accommodation with tents or on the street, the above figures relate to hotel and bed and breakfast establishments.  

Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

We do not hold the information requested in a reportable format.  Staff would be required to trawl through each case file/invoice etc. to establish if accommodation was hotel only or B&B.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act. If you would like any help in refining your request, please do not hesitate to contact us.

2. In the last 3 years, [Between April 6- April 5 2021-2024] - How much has temporary accommodation cost the council? (Broken down by years, 2021/22, 2022/23, 2023/24) 

	Apr 2021 to Mar 2022 
	£448,050.00

	Apr 2022 to Mar 2023 
	£2,055,166.00

	Apr 2023 to Mar 2024 
	£8,407,692.00


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
